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ABROAD101 

Abroad101 & INTO China - Five $1,000 and One $10,000 Scholarships 
OFFICIAL RULES 

 
Sponsored by The Westonian Group, dba Abroad101.com (“Sponsor”). 

 

NO ENTRY FEE.  NO PURCHASE NECESSARY TO ENTER OR WIN.  Abroad101, in 
partnership with INTO China will be awarding five $1,000 and one $10,000 scholarships 
to participate on an INTO China study abroad program. The deadline for the contest is 
March 1st, 2013 at 5:00pm EST. 

Contest Overview: Students will enter to win one of five $1,000 scholarships towards a 
Summer 2013 INTO China study abroad program, or one $10,000 scholarship towards a 
2013-2014 academic year INTO China Master’s degree program at Nankai University, 
which will have a March 1st, 2013 deadline. Students must provide contact information 
and a “free response” answer to the following question, “China is one of the most highly 
talked about countries of the decade. In 150-400 words, please tell us what you seek to 
gain (academically, culturally, personally etc.) while studying abroad with INTO China, 
be it at a summer language program, or in an international graduate program.” Each 
student is then encouraged to share their response with their peers through social media 
to accrue the most “Likes” on their response. Students will be judged on 1) Quality of 
response to scholarship prompt 2) Number of Likes acquired 3) If they have “Liked” 
INTO China on Facebook.  Students must meet all three criteria to be considered for the 
scholarship. They must then be accepted into the INTO China program to qualify - 
meeting minimum requirements for the program they choose. The student will be 
informed that the contest is the first step toward winning the scholarship.  
 

1. Eligibility: Students and graduates are welcome to apply to the Abroad101 INTO 
China scholarships (the “Contest”). You will be required to provide your name, home 
university if applicable, e-mail address and phone number to participate. Employees of 
Sponsor and their affiliates, and their respective immediate family members and persons 
living in their same household, are not eligible to enter the Contest. Participation in the 
Contest constitutes Entrant’s full and unconditional agreement to and acceptance of 
these Official Rules & Regulations (“Official Rules”). VOID WHERE PROHIBITED OR 
RESTRICTED BY LAW.  

 

2. Contest Entry; Submission Rules: 
You may only enter the Contest online. Entrants should select the Contest link from the 
Contest main page on (http://www.studyabroad101.com/scholarships) between January 
15th, 2013, and March 1st, 2013 at 5:00pm EST. Fill out the entry form in its entirety, 
follow the directions for submitting your contact information and your 150-400 word “free 
response” answer, and click on the bottom to submit the form. 

Each review must contain solely the Entrant’s original ideas and language.  Submission 
constitutes Entrant’s certification that the entry is their own original work and does not 
infringe the intellectual property or proprietary rights of any third party, including, without 
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limitation, any third party patents, copyrights or trademarks. Entrant hereby agrees not to 
instigate, support, maintain or authorize any action, claim or lawsuit against the Sponsor, 
or any other person, on the grounds that any use of the entry as provided herein, 
infringes any of entrant’s rights as creator of the entry, including, without limitation, 
trademark rights, copyrights and moral rights or “droit moral.”   

All entries, including all content contained therein, shall be and become the property of 
Sponsor upon submission.  Entrant hereby assigns and transfers to Sponsor all right, 
title, and interest to the content of their entry, including any content provided. Sponsor 
shall have all rights to copy, edit, publicly display, publicly perform, broadcast, publish 
and use, in whole or in part, any such content, and any other intellectual property 
protected or protectable materials submitted by entrant, in any manner without further 
compensation during and after the Contest, except where prohibited by law. 

Entries that are incomplete, or not the original work on the Entrant, will not be accepted.  
Only one entry per person is permitted; Entrants submitting multiple entries or violating 
any of these Official Rules may be disqualified.  No mechanically reproduced mail-in 
entries are allowed and any use of robotic, automatic, programmed or the like entry 
methods will void all such entries by such methods.  Electronic versions of “free 
response” answers should be submitted using the online entry form.  Hard copy entries 
will not be accepted. 

Entries, reviews, and all content provided must be appropriate for posting on 
Abroad101’s website.  Sponsor may disqualify, at its sole discretion, any entry, review, 
or content, which Sponsor deems obscene, inappropriate, offensive, defamatory, vulgar, 
or otherwise questionable.  

 

3. Prizes and Winner Selection:   
At the conclusion of the scholarship entry period, the Sponsor will review all entries and 
thank the applicants for their entries. Abroad101 will choose the top finalists and their 
entries will be passed along to INTO China for final judging. 

Six Grand Prizes – five scholarships towards an INTO China study abroad program in 
the Summer 2013 valued at $1,000 each, and one scholarship towards an INTO China 
Master’s program at Nankai University for the 2013-2014 academic year valued at 
$10,000– will be awarded to six students with the greatest quality of response and 
significant number of “Likes” at the end of the contest. The students must then apply to 
the INTO China program and be accepted, in order to redeem the scholarship. 

This scholarship prize may be used only for helping to pay for a Summer 2013 INTO 
China study abroad program, or for an INTO China Master’s degree program at Nankai 
University for the 2013-2014 academic year. This scholarship cannot be combined with 
any other INTO China scholarship(s). 

The Grand Prize winners will be announced on or about March 15th 2013 for the INTO 
China program. Abroad101 will make arrangement for the fulfillment of the Grand Prizes 
in consultation with the winner. 

No cash or other substitution of prizes is permitted, except at the sole option of Sponsor 
for a prize of equal or greater value. Sponsor will not replace any lost or stolen prizes. 
Winners are solely responsible for any and all federal, state, provincial and local taxes, if 
any, that apply to prizes.  The prize is not transferable. 
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Winners will be notified by e-mail within 7 business days of the prize selection, and may 
be required to sign and return an affidavit of eligibility and publicity/liability release within 
seven (7) days of notification. If a selected winner cannot be contacted, is ineligible, fails 
to claim the prize and/or where applicable an affidavit of eligibility and publicity/liability 
release is not timely received, is incomplete or modified, the prize may be forfeited and 
an alternate winner will be selected by Sponsor at Sponsor’s sole discretion. 

4. General Rules:  
By entering the Contest, You agree to be bound by these Official Rules. Sponsor is not 
responsible for (i) late, lost, delayed, damaged, postage-due, incomplete, illegible, 
misdirected or undeliverable entries, responses, or other correspondence, whether by e-
mail or postal mail or otherwise; (ii) theft, destruction, unauthorized access to or 
alterations of entry materials; or (iii) phone, electrical, network, computer, hardware, 
software program or transmission malfunctions, failures or difficulties.  Nothing herein 
shall constitute an employment, joint venture, or partnership relationship between 
Entrant and Sponsor. 

You further agree to release, indemnify, defend and hold Sponsor and their parent, 
affiliates, subsidiaries, directors, officers, employees, sponsors and agents, including 
advertising and promotion agencies, and assigns, and any other organizations related to 
the Contest, harmless, from any and all claims, injuries, damages, expenses or losses to 
person or property and/or liabilities of any nature that in any way arise out of Your 
participation in this Contest or acceptance or use of a prize or parts thereof, including, 
without limitation (i) any condition caused by events beyond Sponsor’s control that may 
cause the Contest to be disrupted or corrupted; (ii) any injuries, losses, or damages 
(compensatory, direct, incidental, consequential or otherwise) of any kind arising in 
connection with or as a result of the prize, or acceptance, possession, or use of the 
prize, or from Your participation in the Contest; (iii) Your breach of any of these Official 
Rules; or (iv) any printing or typographical errors in any materials associated with the 
Contest.  Winners agree to be bound by these Official Rules.  

Sponsor reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to cancel, modify or suspend the 
Contest in whole or in part, in the event of fraud, technical or other difficulties or if the 
integrity of the Contest is compromised, without liability to the Entrant. Sponsor reserves 
the right to disqualify any Entrant or winner, as determined by Sponsor, in its sole 
discretion. The Contest is subject to these Official Rules, as well as all applicable 
federal, state, provincial and local laws and regulations. The Contest is void where 
prohibited or restricted by law. By participating in this Contest, You acknowledge that 
You have read these Official Rules and agree to abide by them and by the decisions of 
Sponsor, which are final and binding on all matters pertaining to the Contest and these 
Official Rules. The laws of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts govern these Official 
Rules, without reference to rules governing choice of laws. Any action, suit or case 
arising out of, or in connection with, this Contest or these Official Rules must be brought 
in either the federal courts located in the federal or state courts located in Suffolk 
County, Massachusetts. 

IN NO EVENT WILL SPONSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU OR ANY THIRD PARTY FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, EXEMPLARY, PUNITIVE OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING LOSS OF USE, DATA, BUSINESS OR 
PROFITS) ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH YOUR PARTICIPATION IN 
THE CONTEST, WHETHER SUCH LIABILITY ARISES FROM ANY CLAIM BASED 
UPON CONTRACT, WARRANTY, TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), STRICT 
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LIABILITY OR OTHERWISE, AND WHETHER OR NOT SPONSOR HAS BEEN 
ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH LOSS OR DAMAGE. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the limitation or exclusion of liability for incidental or consequential damages, 
so the above limitation or exclusion may not apply to You. 

Except where prohibited, by participating in the Contest, Entrant consents to the use of 
his/her name, photo and/or likeness, biographical information, content, entry information 
and statements attributed to entrant (if true) for advertising and promotional purposes, 
including, without limitation, inclusion in Sponsor’s newsletters, the Contest website at 
www.studyabroad101.com, all without additional compensation. All entries and 
associated content shall be and become the property of Sponsor upon submission, and 
none will be acknowledged or returned.  
Sponsor may collect personal data about Entrants online, in accordance with its privacy 
policy and as may be more specifically set forth in these Official Rules. Please review 
these Official Rules and Sponsor’s privacy policy at 
http://www.studyabroad101.com/privacy_policy. By participating in the Contest, Entrants 
hereby agree to Sponsor’s collection and use of their personal information and 
acknowledge that they have read and accepted these Official Rules and Sponsor’s 
privacy policy. 

 

5. Sponsor’s Address:  
 

The Westonian Group, Inc. 
107 South Street 
Apartment 5C 
Boston, MA 02111 
Email: Legal@abroad101.com 
Phone: 617-381-4268 
 
 
 


